WILTON PUBLIC WORKS
DEPARTMENT

TOWN HALL ANNEX
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, Connecticut 06897
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(203) 563-0153

MEMORANDUM
TO: Mike Conklin, Director, Environmental Affairs
FROM: Frank Smeriglio, PE, é,% .
Director of Public Works/Town Engineer
DATE: March 186, 2022
RE: 20 Deepwood Rd - Kelly
WET #2764(s)

Based on the review at this time of the above mentioned application submitted along
with the transmittal letter dated February 28, 2022, the Department of Public Works
Department has no objections with this application continuing with the approval process
with the following conditions:

1} The applicant must clean the roadway(s) on a daily basis.

2} The applicant must require the contractor to secure the tailgate of the truck in a
manner that water won't leak out onto Town Roads as part of transporting silt
from the site to the disposal site.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.
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